
Information on HHS Provider Relief Fund Reporting

If you received $10,000 or more in CARES Act relief funds from HHS, you are
required to report on how you spent the money. Please see this article from
the APTA with more information on the reporting requirements.

https://www.apta.org/news/2020/09/23/hhs-relief-reporting
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